
Seymour High School Choirs
Parent Welcome Letter

Dear Choir Parent,

First off, allow me to welcome all of the new parents joining us for the 2021-2022

school year. I hope you are able to leave this year having enjoyed your experiences with the SHS

Choirs. I would also like to welcome back the returning parents who have helped the Seymour

High School Choirs in previous years.

I would love to keep all lines of communication open with you throughout the year. One

way to do that is via text messaging. We use a service called Remind. This is a service where

you, as a parent, can receive texts from me without ever giving me your phone number. I will

send out important information all year long through these texts. To sign up for these text alerts

from the SHS Choir Department, please send a text message that reads @SHSChoirPO to 81010.

​Standard text messaging rates apply, but there is no other charge to you for this service.

Please also feel free to use our website: www.SeymourHSChoirs.Weebly.com for regular

updates and information regarding the choir program. You can follow us on Facebook, Twitter,

and Instagram as well: @SeymourHSChoirs

We will be holding our All-Parent Virtual Meeting on September 8, 2021 at 7pm over

Google Meet. Link here: https://meet.google.com/pgt-fnjy-cpd . All parents are invited and

encouraged to attend.

If you have any questions about the choral program, please feel free to contact me. I

want to thank you again for your continued support of our music program here at SHS!

All the best,

Kyle R. Karum

(812) 522-4384 ext. 1160

karumk@scsc.k12.in.us (my preferred method of communication)

www.SeymourHSChoirs.Weebly.com

http://www.seymourhschoirs.weebly.com
https://meet.google.com/pgt-fnjy-cpd
http://www.seymourhschoirs.weebly.com/


Seymour High School Choirs
Parent Welcome Letter

Homework Assignment:

Bring this letter home and keep it for your records.

Then get this page signed just to indicate that it was read by a parent.

Remove this sheet and turn only it into the Turn-In Bin.

Due August 27, 2021 at 3:30pm. 5 points.

Student Name ___________________________________________________

Choir Class: VC Sirenas Owl Tones Men’s CV4 CV8

Parent Email: ____________________________________________________

Parent Signature: _________________________________________________


